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JAWATANKUASA PEGUAM PULAU PINANG 
PENANG BAR COMMITTEE 

 
CPC 24/22                         17 Oct 2022 
 
To Members of the Penang Bar, 
 

Postponement: Briefing Session: 

Introductory to PgLAND System by Office of Lands and Mines, Penang (“PTG Penang”) 

 

Further to our Circular CPC 21/22, we have received a Notification from the Chief Assistant Director of 
the Land Title Registration Unit, Office of Lands and Mines, Penang (“PTG Penang”), Puan Azlina 
Baizura Binti Abu Bakar Tajudin entitled “SESI TAKLIMAT BERKAITAN PELAKSANAAN SISTEM 
PERKHIDMATAN TANAH SETEMPAT ATAS TALIAN PULAU PINANG (PgLAND) DI NEGERI 
PULAU PINANG” pertaining to the postponement of Briefing Session on the Introductory to PgLAND 
System. 

 
Members are requested to take note that the Briefing Session which was scheduled on 21 Oct 2022 is 
now postponed until further notice. 
 
The said Notification is appended below for Members’ attention and reference. 

 
Members will be updated further as and when we receive additional information from PTG Penang.  

 
Mohamad Redzuan bin Idrus 
Chairman 
Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee 

  

  

 

 

https://penangbar.org/cpc-21-22-briefing-session-introductory-to-pgland-system-by-office-of-lands-and-mines-penang-ptg-penang/







